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1. Background 
The NBMBAA Twin Cities Chapter will be conducting their board 
election process from April 1 – May 31, 2019.  The board is seeking 
qualified candidates for the following board positions: 
 

President 
Vice President of Administration 
Vice President of Operations 
Vice President of Finance/Treasurer 
Vice President of Communications 
Director of Corporate Relations 
Director of Education/Leaders of Tomorrow (LOT) 
Director of Membership 
Director of Programs 
Director of Technology 
 

All board members terms require a two year commitment to serve on 
the board in your elected position.  

 
2. Qualifications 

• Current and/or become an active paid member of the NBMBAA 
Twin Cities Chapter 

• Provide up to a five-sentence statement regarding why you 
would like to join the board and what qualifies you for the 
position you are seeking.  

• Provide a URL link to your LinkedIn profile or other professional 
profile if you have one. (This will be shared on the ballot for 
members to learn more about the candidate and on the chapter 
webpage) 

 
Candidate can run for more than one open position, but candidates 
can only be elected to one open position.  If you have any questions, 
please send an email to nbmbaa.membership.tc@gmail.com 

  

mailto:nbmbaa.membership.tc@gmail.com


 

NBMBAA Twin Cities Chapter Election Guide 2019 

NBMBAA Twin Cities Chapter  
Board Election Information 

April 1 – May 31, 2019  
 

3. April 

• Candidates declare their interest in an open board position 

• Candidates must send their intentions, statement, and profile 
link to nbmbaa.membership.tc@gmail.com by April 25th. 
 

4. May 

• Candidates will be profiled on the chapter webpage from May 1 
– May 10, 2019. 

• Ballots with the declared candidates’ names will be distributed 
to active paid membership on May 13, 2019. 

• The voting will take place from May 13 – May 31, 2019. 
5. June 

• Twin Cities Chapter General Membership meeting will take 
place on June 20, 2019. 

• The newly elected board members will be introduced and take 
their oath of office. 
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